
COVID-19 Weekly Testing Required

All students who participate in face-to-face learning are 
required to be tested for COVID-19 once per week
• Testing takes place in the Linda K. Paresky Conference Center, 

3rd floor of the MCB (A Building).
• Schedule your test via CoVerified (app or website).



Positive COVID-19 Cases
• If you test positive through the campus Health Center, you will 

be notified by the Health Center with instructions for isolation. 
Your faculty will also be notified.

• If you test positive at an outside testing site, please notify the 
Health Center immediately.

• If a student tests positive in one of your courses your faculty 
member will be notified and there will be a notification sent to 
everyone in the class with details for how to stay healthy. If you 
have a medical or religious exemption on file, you will receive a 
direct contact from the Health Center.  



Masks Required Indoors

Masks are required for all individuals indoors
• Masks may be removed in areas such as Bartol, The Fens, 

Common Grounds, and residence campus kitchens and 
lounges, when actively eating or drinking or when alone in 
a private office.



COVID Resources & Communications
COVID-19 updates for students will be sent via 
“The Anchor” newsletter 
Other resources include:

• COVID-19 testing dashboard
simmons.edu/coronavirus/testing-dashboard

• The Simmons website: Return to Campus 
simmons.edu/return-to-simmons

• The Anchor: Undergraduate
internal.simmons.edu/tag/the-anchor-undergraduates

• The Anchor: Graduate
internal.simmons.edu/tag/the-anchor-graduate-students

https://www.simmons.edu/coronavirus/testing-dashboard
https://internal.simmons.edu/tag/the-anchor-undergraduates


How to Share COVID-related 
Concerns or Questions
Email preparedness@simmons.edu

Meet with Renique Kersh, Vice President for Student Affairs 
during office hours
• Starting the week of October 4
• Wednesdays from 4 to 5, online
• Zoom Link: bit.ly/3CQP92d

mailto:preparedness@simmons.edu

